
Wine event celebrates end of
Prohibition
The Blind Barrel is an El Dorado Winery Association event
celebrating the repeal of Prohibition with the passage of the
21st Amendment on Dec. 5, 1933.

Marshall Gold Discovery State Park will become a speakeasy.

A gourmet soup-line and wine tasting are part of the event.
Guests will be able to mix and match bottles from the “black
market” as well dance the night away. Prizes will be awarded
for best Prohibition-era outfit.

A portion of the proceeds will be donated to MORE, Mother Lode
Rehabilitation Enterprises.

The event is Dec. 5 from 6-10pm. The $50 tickets may be
purchased online.
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